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Security 

Security statistics for November – 7 incidents 

 

 



 

Facilities  

I’ve begun preliminary meetings with René, Lauren and Creative Library Concepts about the plan for the 

upgrade to Hazard branch. 

 

MISC 

I’ve been doing Safety Training at all the branches. I covered the following topics: Fire safety, including 

evacuation procedures; health and safety – including Narcan training as well as information about our 

new AEDs and County CPR training; Workplace Violence Prevention procedures, including our incident 

reports and patron guidelines; and our emergency closing procedures. 

 

 

 



Training/Meetings 

11/2 – Admin meeting 

11/2 – Hazard visit with René 

11/6 – Member Services meeting with Amanda and René 

11/7– Member Council meeting 

11/14 – Safety Training @ Betts 

11/15 – Safety Training @ Mundy 

11/15 – Board Meeting 

11/16 – Safety Training @ Paine 

11/28 – Safety Training @ White 

11/29– Safety Training @ Petit 

11/29 – Meeting with Dawn 

11/30 – Meeting with Creative Library Concepts 

11/30 – Admin meeting 

 

 


